The Official Board held their January ('84) meeting at the church on Tuesday, the
31st. Prgsent: Pastor and Mrs. Bogdan; Brothers Bugieda, Fearn, Halter, Lauf,
Nendel, Picazio, Sakash, Schlack and Yee; Sisters Cooper, Sakash and Muir (14)

The individual members of the Board led in prayer.
The minutes of the Church Clerk were accepted as prepared.

The reports of the Church Treasurer for the months of November and December, 1983,
were accepted as prepared.

Tﬁe members of the Nominating Committee serving for the January Membership meeting
will be posted in the Bulletin and read to the body.

The ballot consists of: Elders - Vote for 3 - John Gerhart, John Sakash, Vito
Spuler; Deacons - Vote for 3 - Albert Behm, Ronald Halter, Joe Picazio; Deaconesses-
Vote for 2 - Betty Agnello, Olive Gerhart, Albina Jamison, Nancy Oxspring,
Madeline Sakash, Mae Wallen; Trustees - Vote for 5 - Joseph Agnello, Marguerite
Bullwinkle, Willard Cook, Les Lauf, William Weinacht, James Yee; Treasurer -
Albert Davis; S. S. Supt. - Caroline Fearn, Hilda Simokat (The highest vote will
ge the Superintendent and the next highest, the Assistant); Church Clerk - Ruth

. Muir.

In May and September the American Bible Society put out a Gospel of John on which
they will place the picture of the church onthe front, the schedule of services on
back. Mrs. Bogdan suggested this for the 90th Anniversary but will give the

Board details concerning quantities and cost before a decision is made .

Bob Wittich, director of student activities at VFCC and heading up the Chi Alpha
ministry, would like a Chi Alpha outreach here since there are so many college
campuses in the area. Beginning in March, he would like to set up a meeting at
noon on Thursday; tickets would be printed to be distributed to College-Career
people, a charge of 49¢ wiuld be made, the church would serve the lunch, there
would be a ten-minute evangelistic thrust - Bob would have a faculty member from
VECC or a student, etc. It would take some supplemental money for a while. The
Board was in favor of the effort.

The matter of the Revision of the Manual came up - at the next Business Meeting of
the church, a date will be set to consider the Revision.

The meeting then adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth C. Muir, Chureh Clerk
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